
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 1 December 2017 

Refuse chute blockages 

Unfortunately, it was necessary for Wates living space to clear a blocked chute 

at Hatfield House earlier this week, and this was due to someone putting a large 

plant pot down the chute at the west end of the block.  We would ask residents 

to please dispose of all household waste responsibly, and think carefully before 

putting oversize or inappropriate items down the bin chutes.

Hatfield House 

There is a faulty light between sheds 23-24 in the basement area – this was 

reported to the repairs section on 30 November. 

 

There is a problem with hot water coming through the cold taps and toilet 

cisterns in some flats – this was reported to the repairs section on 1 December. 

 

There is an operational problem with main door – this was reported to the 

repairs section on 1 December.

. 

 

Aldgate Winter Fete – St Botolph’s Without Aldgate Church, Aldgate High 

Street 1 December from 4:00 p.m.

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


